
          (ACTION)   
    TO:   LBCC Board of Education 
        FROM:  Greg Hamann, President 
   PREPARED BY:  Jess Jacobs, Director, Accounting and Budget 
        DATE:   March 8, 2018 

      TOPIC:  Proposed Tuition Increase for Academic Year 2018-19 
 

 
RESOLUTION 18-18 
GENERAL SUMMARY 

 
 
Board Policy 7055 requires an annual examination of tuition and fees by the Board of 
Education during the budget development period. In accordance with Board Policy 7055, 
college staff has considered the various factors which are influenced by a tuition increase, 
and has made a recommendation based upon those factors. An increase of 4.5% is being 
recommended for In-State, Out-of-State, and International Students. 
 
 

 Current Tuition Proposed Tuition 
In-State 104.40 109.10 (4.50%) 
Out-of-State 242.67 253.59 (4.50%) 
International 296.12 309.45 (4.50%) 

 
 
         
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION TO THE BOARD:   That the Board of Education, Linn-Benton 
Community College, increase tuition at a rate of 4.5% for In-State, Out-of-State, and 
International Students effective Summer Term, 2018. 
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